
21th Annual
“Art in the Garden”

Poster Competition - Award $200
Entry Deadline: February 15, 2022

For the past 20 years, the Augusta Art Guild has sponsored a poster contest to promote
“Art in the Garden,” our juried art show that always takes place on the first Saturday of
June. In the past, this poster contest was open to Guild members only. Now the Augusta
Art Guild is inviting submissions from any artist. The winning artist will be awarded a
PRIZE of $200! And, of course, the winning entry will be prominently featured on this
year’s poster.

There are some ground rules regarding submissions. Please review them carefully as
entries that do not follow these guidelines are subject to disqualification.

GUIDELINES
● Work must be of the artist’s original concept and own creation. No copyright

infringement is permitted.
● Do not add text with information about Art in the Garden. All copy will be added

later when the winning art goes to the printer.
● Size:  All entries must be a vertical orientation, 10” wide x 12” tall (or a ratio of)
● Media:  Any media may be used (e.g. pastels, oils, acrylic, photos, mixed media,

and/or electronic media).
● Only one (1) submission will be accepted per artist.
● Entries may be submitted digitally as high res files via email to

AugustaArtintheGarden@gmail.com.
● Entries may be also delivered in-person to the Augusta Art Guild, 116 Main St.,

Augusta, KY between 1pm to 3pm on Saturday, February 15th.
● All submissions must have contact information attached (e.g. artist’s

name/phone/email)

The Augusta Art Guild is not liable for any artwork that is lost, damaged or stolen and
will make every effort to return any submissions. It is the artists’ responsibility to make
arrangements to pick up their submission before April 1st.

Finally, the Augusta Art Guild would like to invite the artist of the winning entry to display
(and sell) their winning artwork in our Gallery during the month of June 2022.

If you have any questions, contact us at AugustaArtintheGarden@gmail.com or check our
website www.augustaartguild.com.


